
Pinewood Springs Property Owners Association Meeting 

                                   May 17, 2017 

Board Present: Gabi Benson, Elliott LaBonte 

Board Absent: Joan Paskewitz, Art Caruso 

 

New Business:  

• Weed Mitigation. A resident has expressed concern about invasive weeds, 
especially musk and Canadian thistles, and knapweed. Gabi will include in the 
newsletter.  

 

Old Business:  

• Cherry Co Expansion- more weddings in 2017. Elliott will call Rob Helmick. 
Concerns include poor communication with the community. There have been 
complaints about the noise. 

• Safety Equipment Dedication and Remembrance Day- Set for July 4 following 
the parade. 

• Dry Hydrant- Elliott will call for prices to purchase the needed supplies. 
• Membership renewal time. 
• Insurance renewal. 
• TUBs, remaining work, signage, horseshoes and volleyball- A new volleyball net 

is needed. 

Treasurers Report: $12,801.25 less a check for signage. 

Membership: 90 to date for 2017-18.        

Next Meeting June 21. 

 

Joan Paskewitz, based on notes by Gabi Benson.  

 


